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SALEM, Ore - Today, the Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue and the House
Committee on Revenue heard the March 2023 Revenue Forecast. Senator Mark Meek, chair of
the Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue, released the following statement:

“We received some good news today: inflation is slowing, employment is up, income is up, and
the likelihood of a slow growth or soft landing situation is increasing.

“It’s clear that we still need to prepare for a potential economic speed bump in our future, and
we must continue to be strong stewards of Oregon tax dollars, but I’m confident that our state
can deliver on the services and programs Oregonians need most.”
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